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January 4, 2019 

 

 

Dear Confreres and All members of the Salesian Family, 

 

May the Peace and Consolation coming from the Lord be with you all. 

 

Let us be one, as Salesian Family, with whole Diocese of Our Lady of 

Immaculate Conception Hong Kong to pray for the eternal repose of the soul of our 

dearest and most reverend late Bishop of Hong Kong, Bishop Michael Yeung 

Ming-Cheung, who is received by his Creator yesterday, January 3, 2019. 

 

We offer our condolences during this bereavement period.  

 

We also offer our unfailing support to the Apostolic work of our beloved Diocese 

of Our Lady of Immaculate Conception, Hong Kong.  

 

Again, may we find consolation from our mutual prayers and support in 

remembrance of the many good examples our late Bishop has imparted to each one of 

us. 

 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

         Fr. Joseph NG Chi-yuen, SDB 

       Provincial of the Salesians of Don Bosco 

           CIN Province of Mary Help of Christians 
 


